Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked: Follow on request to FOIA 7791:-
The report you provided in response to my previous request referred to a development agreement between Hammerson plc and Leicester City Council (see, for example, paragraph 1.20 of the Supporting Information to the report). Will you please provide a copy of that development agreement?
ANSWER:  
We have carried out a public interest test and are in favour of disclosing the above information. Please find attached a copy of the Development Agreement between Leicester City Council and Hammerson Plc.
Only a very small amount of information has been redacted as it is confidential and commercially sensitive, and thus under our confidentiality agreement we are unable to disclose this information.
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 41 of the Act is being applied as this information was submitted in confidence.
This therefore acts as the statutory refusal notice required by section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because of the reasons contained in FOIA S43.2 – the disclosure of this information would, or would be likely to, prejudice the commercial interests of any person (including the authority holding it).

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


